

February 20, 2009

Bill Graham Foundation 121 Steuart Street San Francisco, CA 94105 Re: Bay Area Girls Rock Camp

Dear generous supporters of Bay Area Girls Rock Camp,

On behalf of the entire staff and board of directors at Intersection for the Arts, I want to thank the Bill Graham Foundation for its award of \$500.00 to Bay Area Girls Rock Camp, a member of Intersections Incubator program since September, 2007.

Established as a 501(c)(3) non-profit in 1965, Intersection is San Francisco's oldest alternative arts organization. Intersection exists to nurture artists by providing a place where provocative ideas, diverse art forms, artists and audiences can intersect one another. We offer a space to perform, programs of technical and financial assistance, and a point of view that encourages vision, risk-taking and discovery.

Thanks again for your support on behalf of Bay Area Girls Rock Camp!

Best regards,

Katrina Rodabaugh

Program Director, Artist Resources

According to the 1993 IRS Tax Act, this letter signifies that no goods or services were received in exchange for your donation. Intersection is a non-profit corporation. Tax ID # 94-1593216

Thankigm!